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Dear Parents/Carers, 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 2023 
 

We are delighted once again to invite you to our annual Christmas Performances.  We had an incredible take up last 
year and, as a result, held four performances.  As I am sure you will appreciate, this was quite daunting for some of 
our youngest learners.  So this year we have made a slight change to our programme.  EYFS will be inviting you to 
share some Christmas songs, refreshments and mince pies in a separate event whilst learners in Years 1 to 6 will 
perform in our Christmas Performance.  Information about our EYFS event has been sent home separately. 
 
The performances for years 1 to 6 will be held on:- 

● Tuesday 12th December at 9:30am 
● Thursday 14th December at 2pm 
● Friday 15th December at 9.30am 

 
Each family will be allocated 2 tickets.  Please put your performance date preference on the slip below and return to 
the school office by Friday 1st December but the earlier you do this the better.  The slips will be sent back home, with 
the tickets attached, which you need to bring with you on the day of the performance.  You may also put down if you 
would like additional tickets and we will let you know w/c Monday 4th December if you have been successful in 
gaining extra tickets. 
 
In the very unlikely event that all tickets have been allocated for your chosen performance, we will get in touch to 
suggest another date.  You may also enquire on the day of a performance if there are any late cancellations.  If you 
are unable to make the performance, please let us know so we can reissue the tickets. 
 
We will have a collection basket at each performance with any money raised going to FOSA’s Fundraising. 
Unfortunately, the school hall cannot accommodate pushchairs and younger children will need to be sat on your lap.  
You can leave these in the foyer. 
 
Please arrive in good time as it will take a little while to check everyone’s tickets on arrival.  We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss A Conner 
Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE SLIP (Years 1 to 6) 2023 
 

Child’s name(s) ______________________________________________________   Class(es) _________________ 
 

Number of tickets – 
please only select a 
maximum of 2 

Tues 12th Dec @ 9.30am Thurs 14th Dec @ 2pm Fri 15th Dec @ 9:30am 

   

Number of extra tickets    
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